
PROPOSED NEW BRIDGE AT MIRFIELD.— 
The West Riding County Council, at its meeting to-

morrow, will be invited to grant £3,000 to the Mirfield 
Local Board towards the cost of erection of a new steel-

girder bridge over the river Calder at Hopton. The 
total estimated cost, including that of an approach road, 
340 yards in length, is £6,150. 

You can search for more articles at http://leedsmercury.mirfield-2ndlook.info
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